Dear Forbes Member,

We would like to keep you informed of the following:

· Our next Quarterly meeting will be at 7:30PM on Thursday, July 16th, 2015 at the Colonie VFW Post.  The Post is located at 140 VFW Road, Albany, NY 12205 (road opposite our range entrance)
· Special thanks to the following members for their generous contributions to the club:

· Charlie Jewett and his crew for installing the canopy in the pits

· Ed Hahn for providing the portable toilet at the 200 yard pavilion

· Frank Adelson (again) for providing paste for the targets
· Check our website for the most current information: http://www.forbesrifleandpistolclub.org/index.htm
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